
Come and sing with us! 
Wigton Choral Society have co-commissioned a new work to 

celebrate the 300th anniversary of the first publication of Vivaldi’s set 

of four violin concertos The Four Seasons. 

We are currently looking for new singers in all 

voice sections to join us for this exciting project. 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

We meet at Wigton Methodist Church, CA7 9PG on Thursday 

evenings, 7.30pm. Rehearsals begin on January 9th 2025 and the 

performance will be on May 17th 2025.  Contact our secretary Cathy 

Rooney for more information at admin@wigtonchoral.org.uk,  

or just come along for a warm welcome. 

www.wigtonchoral.org.uk 


